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On Friday 8th May, Britain will be commemorating the 75th 

anniversary of VE Day when the guns fell silent at the end of the 

war in Europe.   

 

Despite not being able to 

celebrate outside of your homes, 

we still want you to be able to 

mark the occasion. We want you 

to share your pride in our country 

and honour the men and women of 

WW2.  You can do this by 

creating your very own VE Day 

bunting. We shall be making 

bunting to hang in school and 

would love to see you hang some in 

your own homes or gardens.  

 

 

You can decorate your bunting 

with pictures of anything that 

inspires you, whether it is those 

who fought on the frontline or 

whether it is a celebration of 

enduring peace or even for your 

own personal hero.  

 

We would love to see any photographs of 

the bunting that you create!   

 

 


